
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

SouthWoods would like to thank our wonderful teachers for their endless  
dedication, kindness, and inspiration.  

We appreciate all that they do! 

    We’re excited to show our gratitude with a Back-To-School Appreciation Bags. 

If you’d like to help, please sign up to bring a donation. 

Our goal is to collect 300 items to provide teachers and staff at  
Stilwell, Cedar Hills, Stanley, and Sunrise Point Elementary Schools 

a “Back to School” care package  
with an encouraging message from SouthWoods Christian Church. 

Scan the QR Code below to go to “Sign Up Genius”  
 

 

 

 
 
 

                                                                                             or follow the link below: 
                               hƩps://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E4DAFAB2DA2FC1-57527476-womens#/ 

 

 


